MINUTES OF THE PORT ST. JOE SPORTS COMPLEX WORKSHOP FOR THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE FLORIDA, HELD IN THE CENTENNIAL BUILDING 2201 CENTENNIAL DRIVE, JUNE 2, 2022, AT 5:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Buzzett, and Commissioner Hoffman. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, Finance Director Mike Lacour, and Public Works Director John Grantland were also present. Commissioner Langston joined the meeting at 5:15 P.M. Commissioners Ashbrook and Lowry were absent.

The purpose of the Workshop was to discuss the Port St. Joe Sports Complex and hear comments from the public concerning the complex.

Mayor Buzzett welcomed everyone to the Workshop.

Commissioners Hoffman gave a brief background on the complex and shared his thoughts about the complex.

Commissioner Langston joined the meeting at 5:15 P.M., and shared his thoughts on the complex.

The following individuals shared their thoughts about the complex, encouraged building it, and what amenities should be included.

Craig Isom, Trish Petrie, Ashley Mize, Randy Pridgeon, Clair Morris, and Morgan Iorio,

Jeremy Novak, attorney for the Gulf Count Board of County Commissioners, offered regrets from the Board of County Commissioners for their absence and shared the constraints for using TDC Funds for the complex. He asked that a future meeting be scheduled with the Commission.

Matt Terry, Gulf Coast Triumph Board Member, shared that Triumph Funds are restricted in their use, but the Board is looking for new projects.

Mayor Buzzett thanked those attending for their input, invited those present to stay and review the project renderings by Dewberry. He adjourned the Workshop at 5:40 P.M.